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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Happy New Year 2025! 
 
Yes we began the new year 2025 and our True Mother has given us the motto for this year and going 
forward. 
 

"In the 13th year of Cheon Il Guk, when we attend our Creator Heavenly Parent 

substantially, let us the blessed families around the world, become true sons and daughters 

of Cheon Il Guk who fulfill our responsibility as the chosen people in unity with our True 

Parents." 

 
Let us keep in mind this motto as we continue in living out our lives following and attending our True 
Mother in this golden age that we are in. 
 
Heavenly blessings everyone. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
 
Seattle Family Church Pastor 
rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 
 
 
 


